Site Base Council Meeting

Special Called

12-18-2007

Meeting was called to order at 2:35.

Mrs. Goff recommended the hiring of Sarah Swartz as a .5 assistant to work with kindergarten and 4th grade during the writing block.

Mrs. Goff made a motion to adjourn the meeting, motion was seconded by Renee Cox.

Members in attendance:  Renee Cox, J.D. Duncan, Connie Goff, & Joan Hill
Respectively submitted by Joan Hill

